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Public	Forum	
Desired	qualities	of	Brunswick’s	next	Superintendent	of	Schools	

	
Wednesday,	December	4,	2019	
7:00	p.m.	
Harriet	Beecher	Stowe	School	
	
The	Brunswick	School	Board	is	hosting	a	public	forum	to	assist	them	in	determining	the	
community’s	preferences	for	our	next	Superintendent	of	Schools.		We	invite	any	and	all	
community	members	to	attend	this	forum,	where	participants	will	work	in	small	groups	and	be	
given	individual	opportunities	to	express	their	desired	qualities	of	Brunswick’s	next	school	
district	leader.		This	forum	will	be	held	on	Wednesday,	December	4	from	7:00	p.m.	to	8:45	p.m.	
at	the	Harriet	Beecher	Stowe	School	at	44	McKeen	Street.		Please	consider	attending	and	
sharing	your	perspective	with	our	community.	
	
	
	


